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Important Staffing Update 

 

Dear Christ Church Families, 

I am writing to share some very exciting news concerning our Assistant Headteacher, Mina Shahi. 

Miss Shahi has worked at Christ Church for the past eleven years as teacher, team leader and 

then Assistant Headteacher. Over the past few years Miss Shahi has been working to achieve the 

leadership knowledge and experience necessary for Headship. 

I am delighted to inform you that she has recently attended a recruitment process and has been 

successfully appointed as Headteacher at Bidston Village CE Primary School. Her role will begin 

in April 2024, which means she will be leaving Christ Church at Easter. 

She is very excited to begin this next stage of her career, but will be emotional to say goodbye to 

the children, families and friends she has made here over a very happy time with us. Mrs Grant-

Jones is returning from her secondment in January, so they will have the spring term to hand over 

before Miss Shahi leaves. We are very fortunate to have such strong teachers and leaders at 

Christ Church who are able to provide the best teaching and care for our children. 

We all wish Miss Shahi every happiness and success in her role; she has been a great friend and 

colleague and has worked tirelessly for our school community. 

I know you will all want to wish her well and we will be behind her as she embarks upon her new 

challenge, knowing what a fantastic Headteacher she will be! 

Yours Sincerely, 

Amanda Donelan 

Headteacher 

 


